
	
  

 

On Wednesday September 30 wear orange to commemorate the memory of Indigenous children 
who were sent to residential schools. This date is chosen because many Indigenous children were 
sent to residential schools at this time of year. In 2013, residential school survivor Phyllis 
Webstad told her story about having had her shiny new orange shirt taken away.  

 
 


